
GET CONNECTED 
 
Fairview Cornerstone Baptist Church, Cornerstone Baptist Youth    
 
@cornerstone_fairview   fairviewcornerstone.com  
Box 2217, Fairview, AB, T0H 1L0  

WELCOME 

 
We’re glad you’re here with us this morning as we worship together. 
 
We hope you take the opportunity to connect with us. If you’re visiting with 
us today or needing prayer, please fill out the welcome card located under 
the seat in front of you. You can request more information about who we 
are, how to get involved, or to simply make a prayer request.  
 
Our prayer is that you experience God’s peace today as we worship  
together.  
 
 

WEEKLY: 
Tuesdays  7 pm  Ladies Bible Study  

Wednesdays 1 pm  Sisters in Christ  

 7 pm  GEMS & Brigade, ROOTED  

Fridays  7:30 pm Youth Night Jan.31, Skating at Dunvegan  

  

SPECIAL EVENTS 

Jan. 26 Annual General Meeting & Potluck 

A-M: please bring main & salad, N-Z: please bring main & dessert 

 

Feb. 1 Encouragement Casseroles, 10 am at the church  

Contact Deb Wilson if you can’t make it but would like to donate ingredients: meat, 

potatoes, vegetables, pasta, or rice. 

 

Feb. 2.  Baby Shower, Worsley Baptist, 3pm 

 For Michelle/Baby Claire Zacharias, please bring a snack to share 

 

Feb. 14 Gospel Music Night @ GPRC 7PM 

A wonderful evening of music. Donations will be accepted to help cover cost of the 

evening. For more information contact Jerry Hale 

 

Feb 23 Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner, 10 am at the church  

 Please let Barb know if you’ll be a “Guest” or “Host” by Feb. 16 

 

Mar. 14 Ladies Retreat 

 

Sunday January 26, 2020 
 

Welcome 

Worship  

Children’s Message  

Prayer 

Worship 

Sermon – Holy Spirit –The Great Speaker                 

Text – Revelation 2:1-7, John 14:23-26 

             Response & Closing 

 

PRAYER 
                        How can we be praying for you?  
Let us know how we can pray for you, either in the worship service or through 
our communication card.  
Please pray for:  

- Members of our church body who are sick: for healing, and for 
peace at a difficult time. May we lift each other up!  

- Our national and provincial leaders 
- Give thanks for God’s many blessings to us  

 
 

 

 

Just ONE more person needed for the Sunday School childcare rotation schedule. 

Talk to Karen or Renae if you are interested.  

There has been some theft happening in our church parking lot during the 

worship service, with articles being taken from vehicles. Please lock them up to 

help deter theft!  

DTBC pie auction is March 20th at the Rycroft Hall. Mark your calendars for a fun 

night to support the camp. 


